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Comments: Hello, 

I strongly oppose this proposal. It is unrealistic and unnecessary to do something this drastic. We have whole

communities who are inspired, challenged, and who thrive off of the vast outdoor opportunities that include sport

climbing with a majority of it lying in the American West. The climbing community is some of the best stewards of

the land that we have in this country. It would be a shame to remove access for those who thoroughly enjoy

experiencing the terrain in this country and to the generations who follow us. Our access to the outdoors is a

staple point of this country.

 

I oppose this. 

 

Sincerely,

Dan


